
 
July 19, 2016 
  
TO:                     Texas A&M AgriLife Unit Contacts & Unit Heads 
  
SUBJECT:          System-wide Pay Plan 
  
Please share with appropriate staff. 
  
As previously discussed, The Texas A&M University System engaged the consulting group PricewaterhouseCoopers 
(PwC) to develop a new classification system with titles and pay structures for staff positions.  The new System-wide Pay 
Plan will be used by all A&M System Members once it is fully implemented.  Work is in progress for a December 1, 2016 
implementation date. 
  
Please refer to our website here for more details: 
http://agrilifeas.tamu.edu/hr/system-pay-plan 
  
Additional information will be added to our website as soon as it becomes available.  
  
For questions, please contact:  your HR Generalist at (979) 845-2423. 
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